NOTICE

Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization;
Technical Coordinating Committee (TCC) Meeting
Wednesday, April 17, 2019, 1:30 p.m.
Second Floor Conference Room, G.K. Butterfield Transportation Center, 600 South Pitt Street

The Technical Coordinating Committee meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, April 17,
2019, 1:30 p.m. in the Second Floor Conference Room of the G.K. Butterfield Transportation
Center, 600 South Pitt Street, Greenville, NC.

The following items are on the agenda:

e Minor Amendment and Administrative Modification to the 2018-2027 MTIP
e Adoption of the Greenville Urban Area MPQO’s Draft 2019 Title VI Plan

e MPO Letter of Support for the City of Greenville’s BUILD Grant Application
o Presentation of the draft 2045 Metropolitan Transportation Plan

e Prioritization 6.0 Project List, Schedule and Local Methodology Discussion

Other planned discussion items:
e Legislative Updates and Strategic Initiatives

e NCDOT Report
e MPO Project Report

“The Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization operates without regard to race, color,
national origin, limited English proficiency, sex, age or disability. For more information on our Title VI
program, or how to file a discrimination complaint, please contact 252-329-4476 or by email at
RPurtle@greenvillenc.gov.”



